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The Campaign Urges Support for Elder Abuse Resource Prosecutor

The Campaign for Oregon Seniors and People with Disabilities supports
the Oregon Department of Justice's proposal for an Elder Abuse Resource
Prosecutor. We believe this Prosecutor will lead to improved enforcement
of the laws that protect some of our most vulnerable citizens.

Elder abuse is a very serious issue in Oregon. Every year an estimated 2.1
million older Americans are victims of elder abuse, neglect, or
exploitation. About 30,000 reports of potential abuse were made in 2013
in Oregon. That may just be the tip of the iceberg, as experts believe that
for every case of elder abuse or neglect reported, as many as five cases go
unreported.

Elder abuse cases are often more challenging for prosecutors, as the
victims often have relationships with the person perpetrating the crimes.
That frequently leads to a reluctance to report abuse, a reluctance to
cooperate with investigations, and often even prevents the recognition
that they are being abused. As these issues are so complicated, having
expertise in the DO]J to assist with prosecuting these cases will help local
prosecutors perform their jobs more effectively.

We respectfully urge you to support funding the Elder Abuse Resource
Prosecutor at the Oregon Department of Justice. Thank you for your
consideration of this request.



